
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2015 

 

Dear Volleyball Coaches & Athletic Directors: 

 

Monroe is hosting their annual Bearcat Invitational Tournament this year on October 17th, 2015. This is the 14th 

year we have hosted a tournament. In the past we have had some highly competitive tournaments and anticipate 

this year to be the same. This is a great opportunity for a tune-up before the post season play begins. 

  

We are looking for 11 varsity teams to join us for this event, and space is available on a first come, first serve 

basis. Cost is $200.00. The tournament includes a hospitality room and concessions.  The winners will receive a 

traveling trophy and championship shirts. Our goal is to be able to create a 12 team tournament.  Information 

about pool and tournament bracket play will be emailed approximately one week prior to the tournament.  

Play will begin @ 8:30 a.m. with a coaches meeting scheduled to start @ 8:00 a.m. All play will be held at 

Monroe High School using the 3 available courts.  

 

If you are interested in participating or have any questions, please email me at MonroeVolleyball@comcast.net.  

We will send you a confirmation email when your team has been accepted. You are not officially entered in the 

tournament until you receive the confirmation email. Please do not send in your payment until you have 

received the confirmation email.  Do not hesitate to call me if you do not receive an email response within 48 

hours.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

April Muñoz 

Monroe High School 

Head Volleyball Coach 

(206) 999-8255 

 

 

Monroe High School 
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